
2024-2025 Open Enrollment Requests 

In accordance with Iowa Code, the administration recommends approving the open enrollment 

requests for the 2024-2025 school year.  

 

Open Enrollment into the district: 0 

  

 

Open Enrollment out of the district: 1 – Shenandoah, ninth grade (Zola Allison)            

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


